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September 27, 2021 

  

The Honorable Judy Ward 

30th State Senate District 

362 Main Capitol 

Senate Box 203030 

Harrisburg, PA 17120-3030 

 

The Honorable John DiSanto 

15th State Senate District 

168 Main Capitol 

Senate Box 203015 

Harrisburg, PA 17120-3015 

 

The Honorable Perry A Stambaugh 

86th Legislative District 

430 Irvis Office Building 

P.O. Box 202086 

Harrisburg, PA 17120-2086 

 

 

 

 

  

Dear Senators Ward and DiSanto and Representative Stambaugh: 

 

Thank you for your correspondence of September 17, 2021, addressed to the Pennsylvania Public 

Utility Commission.  Your letter was referred to me for response.   

 

Based upon the statements made in your letter and your request, my office has referred  this 

matter to the Commission’s Bureau of Investigation and Enforcement (BI&E).  As you know, BI&E will 

make an independent decision regarding this matter.  The BI&E will determine the appropriate action to 

be taken and whether proceedings should be instituted before the Commission.   

 

Again, thank you for your letter and sharing your concerns with the Commission. 

If you have any questions concerning this response, please do not hesitate to contact me at  

717-783-1240 or by email at smendelsoh@pa.gov. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

 

Seth A. Mendelsohn 

Executive Director 

PA Public Utility Commission 

 

 

cc:  Gladys Brown Dutrieuille, Chairman 

David W. Sweet, Vice Chairman 

John F. Coleman, Jr., Commissioner 

Ralph V. Yanora, Commissioner 

June M. Perry, Director of Legislative Affairs 

Richard A. Kanaskie, Chief Prosecutor, Investigation and Enforcement 

Renardo L. Hicks, Chief Counsel, LAW 
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